
Meeting Joe and Maria in Chiba

On September 5th when visiting the city of Noda in Chiba prefecture, my old
friends Joe and Maria came to visit. I was so glad to see them again,
especially Maria, for she used to take care of my children when they where
young. I haven’t seen her in nearly 10 years.
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